
 

F.Y.I. 
from the Policy Unit 

FYI-124 

Date: June 8, 2017 

SUBJECT: New Waiver of Arrears 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 

The Waiver of Arrears (FCSE0001 F0522007) has been amended and placed in production.   Important changes to the waiver include: 

 The custodial parent (CP) is required to initial five paragraphs to ensure that there is clear understanding of the obligations that he/she is waiving. 

 A paragraph has been added to inform the CP that when the waiver of arrears satisfies an outstanding judgment and he/she is consenting to the filing 

of a Satisfaction of Judgment 

 The CP has the new option of waiving support due in the current month.   

The new waiver is the result of the collaborative efforts of the Attorney’s General staff and the DCSS staff.  Please begin using the new form immediately and 
delete the previous version from your favorites and recent folders in Eloquence. 
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